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April 5, 2021 

Mahek Patel and Maahi Patel 
Gracious Giving 

Dear Mahek and Maahi Patel, 

Thank you very much for your donation of  48 Easter Baskets to Lilliput Families through Gracious Giving. Our 
families were delighted by how beautifully made they were and our social workers were so happy to be able to offer 
them to our children in foster care. 
Your support will help change a child’s life so that they can change the future. We are so grateful for you. 

These are extraordinary times affecting our community. Families are being challenged more than ever before. Please 
know your generosity makes a significant impact in the lives of  vulnerable children in foster care.  

We’ll keep you up to date on all the great work your support provides in our regular email updates. You can also learn 
more about our programs and the latest news on our website: www.lilliput.org. 

If  you would like to become more involved in our life-changing work, please call Doni DeBolt, Associate Director of  
Development at 916-678-7254. 

Warmest regards, 

         
Miki Jordan Karen Alvord  
President and CEO          Executive Vice President and Chief  Impact Officer 

In recognition of  your kind gift, we’ll acknowledge you as Maahi Patel 
If  you prefer to be listed differently, please contact Doni DeBolt at 916-678-7254 or DDeBolt@wayfinderfamilily.org. 

This letter acknowledges receipt of  your in-kind gift. As a nonprofit organization, we are unable to assess the value of  this 
item. You and your accountant may determine the value for your tax purposes.  

The tax identification number for Lilliput Families (a part of  Wayfinder Family Services) is 95-1977659, 
 please keep this letter for your records.  

No goods or services were given in exchange for this donation. 
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